
U.S. EPA invites community to
join  virtual  public  meeting
for  New  Bedford  Harbor
Superfund site update
In an effort to keep community members informed, the U.S.
Environmental  Protection  Agency  (EPA)  will  be  hosting  a
Virtual Public Informational Meeting via Skype on Wednesday,
July 29th, 2020 at 6PM to 7:30PM.

Instructions on how to join are included in this email below
and will be also available at: epa.gov/superfund/newbedford
under ‘Stay Updated’ and ‘What’s New’. In addition, at the
start of the meeting step-by-step instructions will also be
provided to participants. Please feel free to reach out with
any questions, special needs or assistance you may need when
joining this meeting.

CLICK HERE FOR SKYPE MEETING LINK: Participants/Guests Web
Link,
https://meet.lync.com/usepa/purnell.zanetta/P831TGLW?sl=1

TO  JOIN  BY  PHONE:  857-299-6148  Conference  ID:  107663073#
(Dial-in Number)

NOTE:  If  you  have  any  technical  issues,  visit:
epa.gov/superfund/newbedford as the presentation will be on
the website.

FOR CLOSED CAPTIONING NEEDS: the link for captioning will be
posted  prior  to  the  presentation  in  the  chat  box,  please
contact me at purnell.zanetta@epa.gov or (617) 918-1306 with
any issues you have prior to the start of the meeting
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